
Last year HRCE launched a new system that will allow you to make
payments electronically, with the click of a button. You will be able to make
all payments safely, securely and quickly through SchoolCash Online.

Our school will post items for purchase and assign school fees relevant to
your child. You can make all purchases and payments from your phone, tablet
or computer. Examples may include contributions to upcoming Home and
School events and HSA fundraisers.

We would like families to register as soon as possible so the option will be
available when the time comes.

To get started, please register for SchoolCash Online. It’s free and takes
less than two minutes. You will receive an email once items are posted for
purchase.

Visit https://hrce.schoolcashonline.com/ and click Register to get started.

Need support? Connect with the SchoolCash Online help desk at
schoolcashonline.com/Home/Support

https://hrce.schoolcashonline.com/
https://schoolcashonline.com/Home/Support

